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School has been full of awe and wonder this half term - amazing trips and visitors, as well as the children 
achieving some fantastic outcomes. 

 
A stand out for me were Year 2's hat designs! The children had been learning about the designs of Philip 
Treacy and then tasked to design and make some amazing hats - suitable for passengers on the Titanic! I 

have included some of these designs below. In addition, I would love to share how we received a phone call 
from the education lead at Sea City, congratulating Year 2 on their excellent behaviour and manners on 

their trip. This kind of phone call is music to a head teachers' ears! 
 

I was lucky enough to attend the Houses of Parliament and Globe Theatre Trip with Year 6 - the children 
met Baroness Crawley who was able to talk to the children in depth about her role in passing laws. I was so 

proud of the questions the children asked - they were thoughtful and showed some really deep 
thinking.  The children were excellent role models for our school throughout the day. We got to visit both 
the House of Lords and House of Commons, as well as standing in the exact place Nelson Mandela stood 

whilst giving his speech in the great hall. 
 

Thank you for the parents who attended the Year 2 SATs evening, we will have a Year 6 SATS meeting after 
half term which should give you all the information you need to support your child through the SATs week 

in May. SATs week starts – 9th May – 12th May. Parents Evenings are scheduled for Wednesday 
22nd March and Thursday 23rd March. 

 
We have been trying to find a solution for our overcrowded corridors and have made the decision to only 
allow book bags to come into school rather than big rucksacks. These bigger bags are making the corridors 
too busy and usually end of the floor. Therefore, after Spring half term, only book bags will be allowed in 

school. If you do not have a book bag, the office have a stock of free red book bags that you are welcome to 
collect.  If you wish to purchase your own, they are available at Skoolkit or other on line retailers.  Thank 

you for your cooperation in this matter, I understand that children like to choose a school bag but it is 
becoming a health and safety issue with so many big bags to home all day.  These will be available for 

collection from Tuesday 21st February. 
 

Thank you for supporting us in our non-school uniform today we will pass on all donations to the 
Syria/Turkish disaster fund immediately. I am sure you will join me in wishing the people impacted by this 

disaster the very best and hope we can help with these donations. 
 

Finally, I wish you all a very happy half term and look forward to seeing you after the break. 
 

   

 
 
 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      
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We legally have to monitor children's attendance and do so on an individual 
basis. However, our policy, in line with national guidance, means we monitor 
children's attendance when is falls below 95%. Legally we have to include the 

paragraph about penalty notice and legal intervention. 

We are very aware we have seen high levels of sickness throughout our 
school and authorise all in accordance with our policy. Where we have 

concerns we would contact you directly by letter or phone call. 

 



 

 

  

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 6th January 2023   

Lemur Class – Maizie  
Toucan Class – Emily  

Lion Class – Emily  
Giraffe Class – Savannah  
Seahorse Class – Amelia  
Caterpillar Class – Evie  

Gecko Class – Leiya  
Koala Class – Keegan  
Otter Class – Daniel  

Panther Class – Samuel  
Tiger Class – Fraser  

Bushbaby Class – Khloe-May   
 Wolf Class – Jessica  

 
 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 13th January 2023   

Lemur Class – Harrison  
Toucan Class – Georgette  

Lion Class – Jack  
Giraffe Class – Ezra   

Seahorse Class – Harry  
Caterpillar Class – Danny  

Gecko Class – Joe  
Koala Class – Erika  
Otter Class – Troy  

Panther Class – Sydney  
Tiger Class – Nicolas  

Bushbaby Class – Lucy  
 Wolf Class – Ziggy  

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 20th January 2023    

Lemur Class – Alice  
Toucan Class – William  

Lion Class – Zach  
Giraffe Class – Ruby  

Seahorse Class – Evie  
Caterpillar Class – Quinn  

Gecko Class – Xavier  
Koala Class – Alfie  
Otter Class – Olivia  

Panther Class – Harrison  
Tiger Class – Albie  

Bushbaby Class – Jack   
 Wolf Class – Archie  

Outdoor Leaner – Georgie    
 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 3rd February 2023    

Lemur Class – Arabella and Keira   
Toucan Class – Finn  
Lion Class – Jasper  
Giraffe Class – Lillie  

Seahorse Class – Hugo   
Caterpillar Class – Cullen  

Gecko Class – Rania  
Koala Class – Leo  
Otter Class – Elsie  

Panther Class – Ruby  
Tiger Class – Jack  

Bushbaby Class – Jesse   
 Wolf Class – Josiah  

Outdoor Leaner – Rihanna     
 



 

 

 

 On Tuesday 24th January 2023, Year 2 went off on their school trip to Sea City 
Museum in Southampton, where they learnt more about the Titanic. They took 

part in discovery sessions, had a guided tour of the museum and took part in two 
different workshops.  



 
 
 
 
 
  

On Thursday 19th January 2023, Koalas had a lovely day at the Sustainability Centre learning about the 

Anglo Saxons and Gecko Class went on Friday 20th January 2023. They looked at artefacts, played some 

Anglo Saxon themed games, designed an Anglo Saxon pattern on clay and tried weaving with willow.  

 



 

  

On Friday 20th January 2023, Year 6 were very excited about meeting Chris Lubbe after 
learning everything there is to know about Nelson Mandela. Chris had some incredible 
stories of his experience of growing up through the apartheid, and some inspirational 

messages handed down from Nelson himself. 
 

On Friday 27th January 2023, Year 6 headed to the Houses of Parliament and Globe Theatre - 
a great day, with lots learned.  

 



  

Coats  
Please remember to send 
children with coats as they 

go outside whenever 
possible. Don’t forget to put 
their names inside so they 

do not get lost!  

 

Due to several children having 
severe nut allergies, we have a 

‘no nuts’ policy at Shamblehurst.  

This includes Nutella in 
sandwiches!   

 

 

We would like to remind you that school dinners for KS2 have increased 
to £2.80 per meal.  

All dinner money is to be paid for in advance, or on the day of ordering.  
There should be no outstanding debt, only in an emergency 

circumstance. 

 

Don’t forget we have an E-Safety page on our school website to help 
give more information regarding online safety for you and your child. 

We also upload our monthly E-Safety Newsletters here -  
https://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/e-safety/ 

Please like and follow our Facebook page 
https://facebook.com/shamblehurstprimary/  

 

 

Both Izzy and Erika in Koala Class have read a total of 30 books to have achieved a 
book to keep from the vending machine! They are the first ones to achieve this 

and I am very proud of them. It is a fantastic achievement! - Miss Cook  
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